
 
 
 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of Bassaleg School. We are thrilled to 
announce that our students will be performing a production of Les Misérables this 
December, and we are seeking the support of local businesses to help make this event a 
resounding success. 

Les Misérables is an ambitious and beloved musical that requires substantial resources to 
bring to life. The costs associated with producing such a high-calibre show include licensing 
fees for the music and script, as well as expenses for scenery, costumes, and technical 
equipment. Despite these financial challenges, our students are incredibly excited and have 
been working tirelessly to deliver a performance that will make our community proud. 

We are reaching out to ask if your business would consider sponsoring our production. 
Sponsorship opportunities include: 

1. Two Complimentary Tickets: Enjoy the show from reserved seating. 

2. Programme Advertisement: Promote your business with a half-page or full-page 

advertisement in our programme, which will be distributed to all attendees. 

Your sponsorship will not only help us cover the production costs but also support our 
students' artistic and educational development. This is an excellent opportunity to showcase 
your commitment to the community and to gain exposure among local families and other 
businesses. 

We would be delighted to discuss this opportunity further and explore how we can tailor a 
sponsorship package to best suit your business. Please feel free to contact me directly at 
GreenwayH@Hwbcymru.net to arrange a meeting or to answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with 
you to bring Les Misérables to the Bassaleg School stage. 

Cofion Cynnes, 

Helen Greenway 

 
 
 

mailto:GreenwayH@Hwbcymru.net

